
             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 
 

13th December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
POTENTIAL MAPLE 2 TRIP TO LONDON 
 
We are very pleased to announce that thanks to your generous support our trip to London has the 
go ahead for the 7th of January. 
 
We will be leaving school at 7:00am and returning at approximately 6.00pm. 
 
We will visit the Natural History Museum first then travel by coach on to the Parliament Education 
Centre for 12:15pm.  Your child will need to bring their normal packed lunch and an additional 
drink.  Children who receive free school meals will have theirs provided, but should also bring an 
additional drink.  

  
School uniform should be worn and the children should bring a backpack type of bag to carry 
lunch, drinks and coats.  
 
Payments should be made through your MCAS app as soon as you are able to and by Tuesday 4th 
January.  If insufficient payments are received by this date the trip will have to be cancelled. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

      
Mr Longland 
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